
15th Annual
Ashleigh’s Walk
“Light The Lakes”

In Memory of Ashleigh Iserman.

The Ashleigh Iserman Boating Safety Foundation
was established to honor Ashleigh’s life and

memory by promoting boating safety education and
awareness. With hope, we can keep our families

safe on the waterways.

Sunday May 19th, 2024 - Thelma Spencer Park Rochester Hills, Michigan
8:00AM - 10:00AM

*Check in begins at 7:00am. Race starts promptly at 8:00am

**For our virtual participants:Register byMay 5th . Start your walk between May 12 & May 19th.
Take pictures and post them on our facebook and will celebrate them on our website.. Have fun and

be creative.

**REGISTER AND PAY ONLINE**
**GO TO: www.ashleighiserman.com**

Registration
Adults $30 Youths $15

Sponsorships Available Starting at $100

For More Information Please Contact:
Jan Willhite-Iserman 248-652-1439

Email: chipps3478@aol.com **All donations are tax deductible
www.ashleighiserman.com Ashleigh Iserman Boating Safety Foundation 501(c)(3) Tax ID# 45-3339189

http://www.ashleighiserman.com/

